
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Together, with God’s help we: Learn for life, Achieve our best and Grow in faith. 

 

 

Make do and Mend – Saturday 2nd November postponed 

Thank you so much to the parents and children who came and 

spent their Saturday morning a couple of weeks ago removing the 

existing play tower. Due to their hard work we have decided to 

not hold this weekend’s planned Make do and Mend. We will let 

you know the new date as soon as possible. 

 

 

Bonfire lunch 

We omitted to send home the flyer for Bonfire lunch for next Tuesday 

5th November before half term. If your child does not normally have a 

school lunch on this day and they wish to join us then please return the 

attached form by Friday so we know numbers for next week. F/KS1 are 

free - Year 3/6 £2.40. 

 

 

STARS meeting 

Everyone is invited to join the STARS meeting tomorrow evening at the 

Abbots Elm at 7pm. 

 

 

 

Can you help? 

We are looking for donations of the following: 

 clean empty 2 litre drinks bottles  

 kitchen roll tubes 

We are going to use these for craft projects in school . Please can 

you send into to the school office. Many thanks. 

 

 

Poppies are for sale. 

Each year we support the Royal British Legion Poppy appeal by 

selling poppies and other poppy themed items. These will be 

available to buy from tomorrow in school. Items vary from 50p to 

£1.50. Please note there will be no change available. 
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